Children’s Voice Meeting 6.11.14
Present:

Year 1: Noah and Katherine

Year 2: Archie, Elsie and Megan
Year 3: Alfie, Victoria, Olivia, Jay. 
Year 4: Erin, Eliza, Ben, Chris, Josh, Polly, Max.

Agenda: 

1. Discuss about feedback given to children from their teachers. What parts of the feedback do they find useful? What do they not like about it? 
2. Children in Need day- what will be happening on the day and what will be arranged in the future?  
1. All the children shared their thoughts on marking and feedback in each class. Below are some of the comments;

-All children like green for growth, tickled pink and purple progress pens.

-Some find they have too much MIT time. 

-Some say they don’t have enough time in the lesson to do GFG.

- Children do not like it when they don’t get to talk to the teachers and explain their work. 

-Like the symbols teachers use except from unhappy faces.  

2. Children to wear non school uniform and bring in a small donation. On the day CV members to promote the ‘bring and buy sale’ and get ch to make posters to advertise this in a few weeks time. CV to be involved in the setting up and taking of money on the day. 

Action- Mrs Thorpe to give information of Bring and Buy sale to class teachers. Posters to be made to put up across the school. 

Next meeting: 20.11.14 at 11.45
